
Carlson Software 2023 has been
released!

On November 1, 2022 Carlson Software released the 2023 version
of their desktop products. With the 2023 release, Carlson is
focusing more on performance and stability and a little less on
new bells and whistles… I’m guessing the next version will be
heavy in the other direction!

Carlson 2023 products will ship with both a preview release of
IntelliCAD  11.0  and  10.1  and  can  also  run  on  top  of  your
separately purchased license of AutoCAD 2018-2023.

Carlson Survey 2023 with embedded AutoCAD (OEM) is expected to
be released within the next few weeks but it’s unclear at this
time whether there will be a 2023 release of Takeoff OEM.

Any user who has purchased Survey OEM 2022 after 10/1/2022 will
receive a free upgrade to Survey OEM 2023. If this applies to
you, please Email us and we’ll make sure you get your free
upgrade.

If  you  are  currently  running  Carlson  and  have  an  active
maintenance contract, you are eligible for a free upgrade to
Carlson Software 2023. You will need your 2022 serial number and
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can use this Lookup screen to find your 2023 serial number.

If you’re a past customer of That CAD Girl, you may be able to
find your Carlson Customer ID, serial numbers and maintenance
reports on our new customer portal. You can access your portal
by clicking here and entering your email address. If you haven’t
been granted Admin privileges by your company’s primary point of
contact, you may have limited access.

Request Pricing for upgrade

You  can  read  more  about  the  new  features  and  find  more
information here on Carlson Software’s 2023 product page.

Don’t forget to subscribe to our YouTube channel where you can
find our Picks and Clicks videos plus several “Product Overview”
recordings that demonstrate features in different programs.

FAQ:  What  are  the  improvements  to  Carlson  over  previous
versions?  (a  running  thread)

And, don’t forget…
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